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To:		Parents
Fr:		Gretna Green Elementary
[bookmark: _GoBack]RE:		Popcorn Wednesday
Date:		Thursday, December 8, 2011

In an effort to make buying popcorn on Wednesdays easier for everyone, we are pleased to offer you the opportunity to pay for the remainder of the school year starting Wednesday, January 11, 2012.
As on Wednesday, January 11th, there will be 23 weeks left to the current school year.  Two of those weeks – Student Appreciation Week and the last week of school – are free popcorn days.  So that means you will only be paying for 21 weeks at $0.50 each Wednesday.
Please don’t feel obligated to sign up for this as you are still welcome to send in $0.50 each week to the classroom teacher.  We feel that by offering this, it will save time in the morning for both teachers and our awesome popcorn-making volunteers!
Please sign up below if you are interested in taking advantage of this opportunity.
***REMINDER: Popcorn will be free on Wednesday, December 21st.***
(detach and return with payment)
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Popcorn Wednesdays
Cost: $0.50 x 21 weeks - $10.50/child
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